


It concerns me that the Council is the landowner and planning authority in this case. I hope at 

least the closure and diversion will be subject to an inquiry so its necessity and any merits are 
independently examined before this important aspect is decided. I had hoped that the Council 

would revise the planning application to make it more acceptable to the local community and 
environment, as well as creating a livelier frontage to the seafront. I feel the road diversion is 

more about enhancing the value of the housing fronting the sea compared to the so called 

benefits to the promenade , which are marginal at best and do not outweigh the many 
disbenefits.  

 
Yours Sincerely, 

 

Terence Ellames 




